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These works are jointly funded by the Australian (50%) 

and South Australian (50%) governments as part of the 

$168 million National Road Safety Program over 3 years. 

What’s happening 

While we continue undertaking safety upgrades at various locations 

on the Barrier Highway, there will be a requirement for overnight lane 

closures so that pavement sealing can be undertaken.  

How this affects you 

The Barrier Highway will remain open at all times. 

To undertake this work safely, the Barrier Highway will be reduced to 

a single lane of traffic for the duration of works. Traffic signals will be 

in place to direct the flow of traffic. Speed restrictions will also be in 

place throughout the work area. Please plan your trips, be cautious 

around workers and follow onsite signage. 

During the works, access to side roads within the work area may 

be temporarily restricted at times with detours in place as works 

move progressively along Barrier Highway. Advance notice of 

these closures will be provided via onsite signage.    

Access to properties will be maintained at all times.  

 

When 

Thursday 24 October 2024 
to Friday 1 November 2024, 
weather permitting  

Hours of work 

Monday to Sunday  

Between the hours of 6am 
to 6pm 

Where 

Barrier Highway between 
Cemetery Road, Manoora 
and Hazeleigh Road, 
Saddleworth 

More information 

Visit  dit.sa.gov.au/ 
BarrierRSP 

Email DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Improved road safety 
for all road users 

 

Improved freight 
productivity 

 

Improved efficiency 
and network reliability  

We are delivering critical road safety 
upgrades to the Barrier Highway 


